
From: john mathew
Date: Fri, Jul 30, 2021 at 11:27 PM
Subject: Revised Schedule - Ross County Fair

Greetings.

It isn't often that we have an engagement change arrangements without telling us.  Not only 
does it happen, but it happened with this year's Ross County Fair.

Here are the highlights of what we know at this point:
- There are no harness races on Saturday, August 7th.
- The Adelphi Band will not be playing at the Ross County Fair on Saturday, August 7th.
- There are harness races on Sunday, August 8th.  We play in the Grandstand at 11am, not 
11:30am as previously thought.  The races start at noon.
- We have not yet received information on parking passes or admission passes.  As soon as 
that is received it will be shared.

Attached should be the newsletter, in .pdf format.  If you have any difficulty opening the file, 
please let me know.

See you on the 8th.

John Mathew


